
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st January 2022 

We had a fantastic WOW day last week, everyone looked super in 
their Egyptian costumes! We had a fun day with lots of chances for 

the children to demonstrate their creativity!  

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Miss Dent 
 alice.dent2@sgmail.org.uk 


